


The grounds crew continues with the deep cleaning projects - they are 
just at the pool area now, so they will work their way down the hill 
towards Magic. Now that the weather is cooling, we will be able to 
plant a few more shrubs in some areas that are completely bare. 

VI. Treasurer's Report

The September financial reports will be sent out today with the
newsletter. Electricity was about $5,000 over budget, but all other
categories remain in line. Year to date income is about $30,000 over
budget. 

VII. Old Business: None

VIII. New Business: None 

IX. Member Open Forum

X. Adjourn to Executive Se-ssion

At 6:40 p.m., Kathy Beer motioned to adjourn to Executive Session.
Olga Gallego seconds. Motion carried unanimously.

During the-Executive Session, delinquent accounts and pending legal
issues were discussed . No votes �ere taken.

At 7,:-2-5-p.m., Exect.,Jtlve Session was adjourned.
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